
 

 

 
            Friday 26 May 2017 

 
Dear Parents & Carers       
 
NEW HEADTEACHER 
 
I promised to keep you informed of the progress the Governors are making in the recruitment of a 
new headteacher. 
 
We were delighted by the response to our advertisement which drew 13 applications for the post – 
the most seen for any type of school in recent times and something which as Governors, we were 
overwhelmed with as this confirmed our own thoughts as to the High Regard in which Kirkby on Bain 
Church Of England Primary School is seen. 
 
We shortlisted the candidates and on Wednesday of this week, 3 candidates spent the day in school 
undertaking a variety of tasks which your children may have told you about, culminating in a formal 
presentation and interview. 
 
As a result of this I am absolutely delighted to announce that Georgina Day was the successful 
candidate and will be will be continuing the hard work undertaken by Simon Morley, when she takes 
over as our new head teacher.  She will join the school officially from 1st September, however it is 
likely that you may see her around school before then as she works with us all to ensure a full and 
effective handover from Simon Morley. 
 
I am pleased to attach a letter of introduction from Georgina and in due course I will ensure that she 
is introduced to you all. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and please do have a word with me if you have any questions. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
 
Paul Brewster 
Chair of Governors 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


